
Simsbury Recycling Committee Meeting 
Town Hall Offices--- Room 103 

Thursday, March 23, 2017 
Subject to the vote of Approval 

 
Call to Order: Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:38 PM. 
 
Present: Dave Chase, Lori Fernand, Rosemary Fusco, Carol Miller, Alexandra Rice and 
Mary Turner. 
 
Guests: Susan Olson, Todd and Elizabeth Harrington were observing the meeting. 
Jennifer Weymouth, a DEEP employee, spoke at length regarding a variety of recycling 
ideas and information that can be accessed on the DEEP website. 
 
Approval of Minutes Feb.23, 2017: Lori made a motion to approve the minutes and 
Dave seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
 
Recycling news: Mary read from an article(California) banning plastic bags and also 
circulated Earth Day info. 
 
Swap Shoppe opens the doors on April 1st. The calendar was presented for sign up. 
 
Adjournment: At 8:15 PM, Rosemary made a motion to adjourn and Carol seconded the 
motion. Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rosemary Fusco 
 
 


